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WANTED: An opportunity to ';;'work with a golf course
superintendent. Background in la~d~~ape design, contracting,
engineering, maintenance, soil evalu~t~on and preparation.
Marguerite Zimmerli, 708/381-0984. '

ITF has a new address: III East Wacker Drive, Suite 200,
Chicago, IL 60601-4298.

July sponsors at the Golf Club of Illinois are going to be: E-Z-
GO/Textron Golf Cars, O. M. Scott & Sons, and Ciby Geigy
Turf & Ornamental.

In addition to the father and son combinations that Bruce
Williams mentioned in the June issue, he would also like to add
Julius Albaugh and his son Dan; Adolph Bertucci and his father,
Joseph; Alfred Bertucci and his father, Elmer; also Dom Grotti
and Dennis Wilson. We apologize for misspelling Hopphan in
the June issue.

We would like to express a belated "Thank You" to Turf Supply
Ltd. for supplying the hors d'oeuvres at the June meeting at
Naperville Country Club. The beverages on the golf course were
the courtesy of J. W. Turf and Wilber Ellis Company was a
sponsorship donation. Remember to thank these fine firms for
your enjoyable golf day when they make a sales call on you
in the future.
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It is with a deep sense of loss that we announce the death
of a long time member, Charles Watson. Charles was the
Midwest Sales Manager for the Toro Company for many
years. He died on May 4th at the age of 69.

The 30th Summer Field Day for the Illinois Landscape \Con-
tractors Association will be held on August 7th at the Midwest
Groundcovers in St. Charles, IL. It's a good day to get away
and see a lot of equipment and supplies on display. They serve
a great lunch of prime rib with all of the trimmings.

Golf event for July 15 at the Golf Club of Illinois.
This event is the senior championship. Other players will play
an individual score event. Gross and net prizes for both divi-
sions. Figure net score by subtracting the players individual
handicap from their score.
Event Chairman: Kerry Blatteau
Pre-event co-chairman: John Fulling
Post event co-chairman: Brian Bossert

The Bull Sheet and the MAGCS membership would like to wish
a belated Happy 87th Birthday to Mrs. Ray Gerber. June 13th
was the festive day.

Congratulations to Paul & Joan Wagoner of Boulder Ridge on
the birth of Zachary Charles on April 25th. This is their 4th
child.
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Congratula~ions to grandpa Dudley Smith and the mother and
father, Sue and Rick Wilson with the birth of their son on May
19th.

George Ott at Hillcrest C.C. is looking for a mechanic. Please
call at 708/540-5146.

Need a bridge? Call Al Bevers at Hilldale C.C. 708/884-6868.
The bridge is 36' long and 6' wide. It's a Continental Bridge
that the metal never needs painting.

Need an assistant? Call Glenn V. Smith. Home - 815/965-1820
or at work (Rockford C.C.), 815/877-8683.

Old names at new places: Brad Johnson is now at Eagle Brook
C.C. in Geneva, Hans Hopphan is at The Byrn at Norway, IL,
and Len Berg is at Cress Creek C.C.

The Ameritech Senior Open is just in it's third year of play.
The purse is $500,00 with 1st place prize of $75,000. Chi Chi
Rodriguez is the defending Champion.

For Sale: Toro Triplex mower, good condition. Call John at
815/459-0568.


